
29/10/2020 

MR Raymond Brown 
90 Grace AVE 
Forestville NSW 2087 
rayandbev@exemail.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Whilst we do not oppose the redevelopment of the Shopping Centre we totally oppose the 
latest proposal for access and egress from the site onto Grace Avenue as this scheme will 
have significant impact on the local neighbourhood streets. The residents of these streets are 
well aware of the impact of extra traffic as was experienced during the roadworks for the 
Northern Beaches Hospital road upgrades. We certainly do not wish to return to this scenario 
again where it was difficult to get onto Grace Avenue from our driveway and tempers were 
flaring on the one way chicane outside our property. We therefore request that access to and 
from the centre is from Forestway 

Sent: 29/10/2020 2:42:28 PM
Subject: Online Submission


